EDEN MUSIC AND ARTS BOOSTERS



The Eden Music and Arts Boosters is a group of parents who came together in 2014 to form a non-profit organization whose main goal is to support music and arts student programs in all grades, Pre-K to 12. We work with the teachers to sponsor activities that would not otherwise be able to be We sponsor events such as the elementary musical or a high school art show. We fundraise to give two scholarships to graduating seniors pursuing music and/or arts. Throughout the year, we need volunteers to help us reach our goal. What might that look like?

- Baking for a bake sale at a concert
- Volunteering at a chicken barbeque
- Attending an Open House or BOE meeting
- Setting up an art show
- Decorating a float for the Corn Festival parade
- Manning a table at a fundraiser

RIGHT NOW, we are looking for new leadership. Several members of our current board will be stepping down in May. Please consider filling one of our leadership roles: Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary or Volunteer Coordinator. If we do not find anyone to fill these roles, we will be forced to fold at the end of the school year. Please join us at our next meeting, contact us by email at edenmusicboosters@gmail.com, send a message on Facebook or complete the bottom of this form. Thank you for your support!

Name	
Phone	
Email	
l'd lik	te to volunteer to help EMAB reach its goal.
	te more information on the leadership tunities.
The best wa	ay to reach me is phone or email.
The best tir	me to call is